
Lang Pond Road Improvement

During last May’s annual meeting of the Mirror Lake Protective Association (“MLPA”), the membership 
voted in favor of supporting the Lang Pond Improvement project by authorizing the Association to 
contribute $5000 to the Town of Tuftonboro specifically for the costs associated with the procurement of
permits for the project.  

It is clear that that the much needed upgrading of Lang Pond Road, which runs adjacent to Mirror Lake, 
will ensure that the roadway will remain accessible for vehicular traffic and help to mitigate the storm 
water runoff currently entering the lake with its detrimental impact on water quality.

The MLPA would also like to express its gratitude to the Mirror Lake Watershed Committee whose 
tireless efforts in coordinating the final plans for the roadway improvements with the design engineers 
have made this project a reality.

The MLPA wholeheartedly supports the plan by the Town Of Tuftonboro to provide funding for the 
improvements through a warrant  article that will be voted on by the residents of Tuftonboro and 
request that the town electorate support this effort by voting in favor of the warrant article at the Town 
Meeting on March 9, 2016.

Gene Kelley, President MLPA


